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CELEBRATION OF VIGILANCE AWARENESS WEEK IN BIS 

  

 Bureau of Indian Standards (BIS) celebrated Vigilance Awareness Week in the 
last week of October 2013. The Closing Ceremony of the Week was held on 1 November 
2013 at BIS HQ, New Delhi. Shri Alok Sharma, Chief Vigilance Officer, BIS spoke on 
the subject of vigilance with special emphasis on good governance which was the theme 
of the week. Shri Sunil Soni, Director General, BIS addressed the gathering as Chief 
Guest and distributed awards to various winners of competitions organized during the 
week. Shri Sunil Soni, DG, BIS in his address emphasized on the need to work on 
building the confidence of the common consumer in BIS certified products which are 
purchased/procured commonly by organized consumers as well as common man. 
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